## NOTE FROM THE P&( PRESIDENT

What a busy term, preparing for what was not initially planned at the beginning of the year, but what ended up being the inevitable succession of events that required a lot of hands on deck.

A very appreciative **THANKYOU** to all those who answered the call outs for donations, volunteering time on stalls, helping out at the BBQ, RSA Help, Silent Auctions and at our Trivia night. It was a big couple of weeks of events, but many more weeks of planning and leading up to this time. It was a huge commitment with people taking time off work, and whole weekends. A more detailed Thankyou notice is being prepared for the Trivia Night but please enjoy some highlights from the events.

Our treasurer will be updating us with all the results at this weeks P&C meeting so we will update you in the next newsletter with the funds raised. But more importantly we were able to showcase our active and vibrant community and get together for a bit of fun. Thanks, if you did not get a chance to help out at these event then we look forwrad to seeing you at the next call out,!

Dulwich High School of Visual Arts & Design

JO BOAG



Thanks to all the students who donated bits and pieces from their rooms for the Lucky Dip prizes at the fair. We made over \$600.00 from those excited children- just goes to show what can be raised with a good idea.

Thanks to Chris Davey for running the stall and Elinor Pickard for her help in wrapping them all up.



Some of the awesome donations we received for the Lucky Dips.

# ELECTION DAY BBQ

Thanks to the army of Volunteers who helped out setting up, cooking, serving, gathering money, running out for supplies, and generally making our school shine. We had nearly 30 people helping out on the day which was a huge effort for the day.

Thanks to *Myra Drewett* for organising the stall, and *Chris Davey* for co-ordinating the event and all the food needed for the day. We sold down to the last sausage and piece of Halloumi so the planning was spot on.

Special thanks to Parent *Fiona Katauskas* for her memorable poster image which brought many smiles to the crowd and will become our iconic election poster for years to come.



Democracy Poster by Fiona Katauskas in case you missed it.

### Cake Stall at the Dulwich Fair





Thanks to all the Volunteers who donated delicious baked goods and volunteered time of the stall. It was a beautiful day and a nice way to share our community.

Thanks to Myra Drewett for stepping in at last minute and taking over the stall. Thanks also to BRICKFIELDS Bakery who once again donated a dozen loaves for our stall, we appreciate the support from the community at this big public event.

#### **DHSVAD ART & CRAFT STALL at the Dulwich Fair**



The Art and Craft Stall was beautifully presented with work spanning ceramics, woodwork, hand-drawn decorated magnets, one off art keyrings, zines, mobile phone desk holders and for the first time a **face-O-mat** a portrait maker window that people looked through and students made portraits on commission. Students manned the stall throughout the day and collected the sales. The money raised went to either the faculty or directly to students who participated by selling their work. The stall was set up and paid for the P&C, with proceeds form the lucky Dip covering the stall costs. Thanks to teachers Mr Wooten, Ms O'Donnell, Mr Forrest and Mr Felman for organising the work on the stalls. The students were able to share their skills in art and craft to the community who were suitable impressed. Thanks to Chris Davey for organising the stall and for her belief in this great opportunity for the students to see their art making skills as a business opportunity.

Special mention to student Marium in Yr 9 for her amazing portraits in the face-O-mat.

#### NEXT P& ( MEETING WED 20TH AUGUST 7PM

Due to the parent exhibition and gallery availability, the next P&C meeting will be held a week earlier- thankyou for your understanding.



BE PART OF YOUR (HILD'S HIGH S(HOOL (OMMUNITY... (ONTACT US...

**EMAIL** 

pandcdhsvad@gmail.com

FACEBOOK

pandcassociationDHSVAD